
Summer 2022 Results Days 

 

Cambridge International – IA-Level and IGCSE 

 

All students taking Cambridge International examination will be issued with a secure username and 

password to access their examination results online. These will be posted home at the end of term. 

Thursday 11th August 2022 

- A-Level Cambridge – Results available online from 8:00am, support in school available from 

9:00am 

Thursday 18th August 2022  

- A-Level (AQA, OCR, Pearson, WJEC) – results available for collection from 9:00am 

- AS Level results available for collection from 10:00am  

- IGCSE – Results available online from 8:00am, support in school available from 9:00am   

- NB Year 11 students are requested to be considerate of Year 13 students who will be 

collecting their A-Level results at the same time, therefore you may need to be patient if 

you attend school on this day 

 

25th August – JCQ GCSE results available for collection (plus full statement of results including 

Cambridge results) from 9:00am  

 

You can only collect your own results. If you are unable to attend to collect your results in person, 

you can nominate a parent, other relative or friend to collect them for you. They will need to bring a 

letter signed by you stating your name, their full name and that you authorise us to give your results 

to them. They will also need to bring photo ID for themselves so we can check they are the person 

you have authorised. 

 

If you are unable to collect your results from school on any of the above days, and no one is available 

to collect them on your behalf, please contact the school on 693500 to be advised further. 

 

 

 


